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Oneida Tribal Chairman Delivers State of Tribes Address to 

Legislature 
 

Madison…Today, Oneida Tribal Nation Chairman Tehassi Hill delivered the Wisconsin 

State of the Tribes address to the State Assembly and Senate.  This speech is an annual 

tradition whereby a leader of one of Wisconsin’s 11 federally-recognized Native 

American tribes provides an update on the work of tribal governments in the state and 

shares their legislative priorities.  Representative John Macco (R-Ledgeview) released 

the following statement: 

 

“The Oneida Nation has been – and continues to be – an integral part of our Green Bay-

area community.  They have been an active supporter of the University of Wisconsin – 

Green Bay, which is located in the 88th Assembly District, by generating over $240,000 

for joint programming,” said Rep. Macco. 

 

“I am pleased that Chairman Hill was selected to give the Wisconsin State of the Tribes 

address to the legislature.  I look forward to continuing to work with him and his 

colleagues in the future,” concluded Rep. Macco. 
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